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Haw River, NC – GRACE CHRISTIAN ACADEMY has received a three-year term of Accreditation 
through The Association of Christian Schools International (ACSI), covering grades Kindergarten 
through 12th Grade!  
 
The school hosted a visiting team on April 6-9, 2025. The ACSI Accreditation Commission met on 
April 9 and determined that Grace Christian Academy meets the requirements to earn ACSI 
Accredited status. 
 
ACSI has a highly regarded Christian accreditation program for member schools with its newly 
finalized protocol, Inspire. This vigorous, holistic process of organizational appraisal and 
improvement engages schools so that they can truly flourish.  

Accreditation through ACSI allows schools to assess their performance in multiple foundational 
areas of Christian education. These areas include biblical knowledge and worldview; academic 
excellence; student engagement and practical application of knowledge; and character building 
and spiritual formation. 

Students who graduate from ACSI-Accredited Christian schools qualify for admission to most 
colleges and universities. ACSI has partnerships with all of the U.S. regional accreditation 
agencies and offers joint accreditation with numerous accrediting organizations. 

ACSI Senior Director of Accreditation and Credentialing, Stephen Deck, shared why accreditation 
is meaningful for schools. 

“Accreditation documents that a school is true to its stated mission and helps schools determine 
their own effectiveness in fulfilling the accreditation standards through a peer-review process 
that culminates in an action plan for continued improvement,” he said. “Similar to the picture in 
Jeremiah 17:7-8 of a tree planted by the water sending its roots by the stream, ACSI 
Accreditation provides a structured process for a school to strengthen its roots, helping the 
school to flourish.” 

 

http://www.gca-nc.com
https://www.acsi.org/accreditation-certification/accreditation-for-schools


 

To learn more about ACSI Accreditation, visit the website or connect with the ACSI Care Team by 
calling (800) 367-0798 or by emailing careteam@acsi.org.   
 
 
  
About ACSI:   
​
Headquartered in Colorado Springs, Colorado, ACSI exists to strengthen Christian schools and 
equip Christian educators worldwide as they prepare students academically and inspire them to 
become devoted followers of Jesus Christ. ACSI advances excellence in Christian schools by 
enhancing the professional and personal development of Christian educators and providing vital 
support functions for Christian schools through multiple services including teacher and 
administrator certification, school accreditation, legal/legislative assistance, and curriculum 
publishing. Serving more than 25,000 schools in 108 countries, ACSI helps more than 5.5 million 
students worldwide connect to Christian education.  
 
Follow ACSI on our social channels: Facebook | Twitter | Linkedin | Instagram  
  
 
About Grace Christian Academy: 
 
Grace Christian Academy, a ministry of The Lamb’s Chapel, is a non-denominational Private Christian 

School which opened its doors in August, 2018 for students in grades Kindergarten through 3rd grade. 

For the 2025-2026 school year, we will have our FIRST EVER graduating class, offering K3 - 12th grade! 

We seek to enroll students whose parents desire to partner with the school to ensure a Christian 

education. Our goal is to assist Christian parents in their mission to develop exemplary young disciples 

and citizens with superior academic preparation, a Christian faith ministry, and a biblical worldview. We 

will enrich the mind, body, and spirit as each student develops a strong relationship with Christ and 

others and becomes a light for the world. We look forward to the upcoming school year and all that God 

has in store for Grace Christian Academy as we teach, encourage, guide, and love young students. 

Follow GCA on our social channels: Facebook | Instagram  
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